
 

Frequently Asked Questions – Food and Nutrition 
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How will you ensure a safe dining environment for students this school year, as a 
response to Covid-19?   

Keeping students safe while eating with us is our #1 priority. We are constantly working closely 
alongside LPS community leaders to prepare and evolve our dining operations to respond to 
changing needs. Our key areas of focus will be to:  

- Introduce more classroom dining; this will help avoid crowds in the cafeteria, when possible 

- Offer pre-packaged boxes or bags; this will help avoid sharing food and utensils.  
- Close or minimize communal spaces; otherwise, keep physical distance of at least 6 feet 

apart and stagger use of these spaces, while cleaning and disinfecting between use. 

 

Will my child have access to school meals, regardless of the school’s reopening plan 
for the 2020-2021 school year – whether at school or in-home learning? Yes. Regardless 
of the school’s reopening plan, meal sites will be open to allow families to pick-up meals. There 
are grab-and-go meal options available at the following location(s) 

All Students are eligible to receive breakfast and lunch at no charge!   

     

Any questions or concerns please email us at FoodServices@lowell.k12.ma.us 
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What will the dining options be at the start of the school year, for breakfast and lunch?  

To help ensure the safety of our students, we have modified our service style to reflect the 
school’s reopening plan. We have made changes with equipment and staffing, as well as 
adapted our menus and packaging to align with each service style. We will be starting with a 
limited menu.  Menus will be available on the LPS website at https://lowellk12ma.nutrislice.com 

As we transition to more in-school learners and continue to provide meals for remote students 
we are only offering sandwiches, salads, and platters from 4/5/21-4/12/21. We will add hot 

meals on Tuesdays and Thursdays starting 4/13/21. 

￼ 

What measures are the cafeteria employees taking to ensure a safe and clean 
environment?  

Our Covid-19 training and tools include a robust re-opening plan that all employees have been 
reviewed with our dedicated food service team. This includes instructions on cleaning 
procedures and products, social distancing guidance, workplace hygiene, personal protective 
equipment, and employee health checks.  
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